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August 29, 1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissiun
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20553

Subject: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
License No. NPF-38
Supplement to Technical Specification Change Request
NPF-38-150

Gentlemen:

Witerford 3 proposed several changes to the Technical Specifications (TS)

n support of the revised 10 CFR Part 20. The purpose of this letter is to
request that the requirement associated with "measurement at one meter from
the radiation source" for very high radiation areas be included in TS
6.12.2 as indicated in Attachment A. This requirement was inadvertently
overlooked during our recent discussions.

This request is purely administrative in nature and has no impact on the
previously provided determination of no significant hazards.
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Should you have any questions or comments concerning this request, please
contact Paul Caropino at (504) 739-6692.

Very truly yours,

1 [k

R.F. Burski
Cirector
Nuclear Safety

RFB/PLC/ssf

Attachment

cc: L.J. Callan, NRC Region IV
C.P. Patel, NRC-NRR
R.B. McGehee

N.S. Reynolds

NRC Resident Inspectors Office,

Administrator Radiation Protection Division
(State of Louisiana)

American Nuclear Insurers
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